
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nicola Cleaver   
Sent: 23 April 2023 20:31 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, 
Stansted, Great Hallingbury 
 
 
This email is to note my objection to this planning application by Wren. 
 
This land is not suitable at all for this industry. The noise and air pollution will ruin the community 
around it.  
The nearest M11 junction J8/a is already at capacity and this addition will cause even more chaos 
which is not acceptable. 
 
The land is also woodland and protected habitat so not even sure how this planning can be 
accepted.  
 
To confirm, this is an objection 
 
Thanks 
 
Nicola 
 




